
EFFECTIVE DATE: IMMEDIATELY

The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) is advising operators that registration is now required to 
prepare for the launch of Petrinex in November 2018.  

The Petrinex B.C. Inclusion Project was announced in Dec. 2016 and is a joint government and industry 
system supporting Canada’s oil and gas industry. Petrinex will replace B.C.’s current reporting system used by 
industry to report volumetric activities, such as production, storage, transport, and valuation of oil and natural 
gas. The Petrinex system is currently used in Alberta and Saskatchewan.

In order to access Petrinex in November, the Commission is advising operators they must register now by 
completing the Business Associate (BA) Data Collection form posted on the Commission’s Petrinex readiness 
webpage. All operators that submit oil and gas volumetric reporting must register as a BA in order to gain 
access to Petrinex in November. BA forms should be completed and sent to the Commission via email to 
BAUPDATE@bcogc.ca by April 30, 2018. This will ensure data can be tested and converted to Petrinex in a 
timely manner. Petrinex Change Leaders have been informed of this via email.

In addition, the Commission is encouraging operators to review information for their company in preparation 
for Petrinex. This will ensure data moved into the new system is current and accurate. Operator information is 
listed in Conversion Information Files on the Commission’s Petrinex readiness webpage. If you have concerns 
with specific data that is missing or in error, please email Petrinex.Conversion@gov.bc.ca.

All files and detailed instructions for reviewing the BA Data Collection form and Conversion Information Files 
can be found on the Commission’s Petrinex readiness webpage. 
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Do you want to receive Commission Industry Bulletins via email? Click here to send us a request. 

Should you have any questions regarding this Industry Bulletin, please contact:

Mike Janzen
Manager, Asset Integrity and Retirement
BC Oil and Gas Commission 
Mike.Janzen@bcogc.ca
250-419-4464
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